Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VISIT FLORIDA
VISIT FLORIDA Seeks Florida Citrus Products and Services

VISIT FLORIDA is accepting proposals/responses from Florida-based vendors to provide VISIT FLORIDA with Florida Citrus products for the four Official Florida Welcome Centers. Qualified vendors shall provide proposals to provide VISIT FLORIDA’s four Highway Official Florida Welcome Centers with 100% Florida citrus juice, juice dispensers, and juice cups. The Welcome Center staff provide vacation planning information and serve orange and grapefruit juice to over 2 million visitors annually. The Welcome Centers are located on I-10, I-75, I-95 and US Highway 231. VISIT FLORIDA expects contracting to begin July 1, 2018 and to continue until no later than June 30, 2021.

Questions are due: February 12, 2018 at 5:00 p.m., ET
Responses to questions will be posted on: February 19, 2018 at 5:00 p.m., ET

Response Deadline: March 5, 2018 at 5:00 p.m., ET

Visit https://www.visitflorida.org/work-together/submit-a-proposal/rfps-itns/ for more information.
